Bay Park Elementary School California Distinguished School



Week Of: November 2, 2020

Monday, November 2, 2020

- Stories for Stingrays, By The Great Horn Spoon. Chapter 18, 2:00-2:30
- SSC/SGT, 3:45 via Zoom

Tuesday, November 3, 2020

Election Day, don't forget to vote!

Wednesday, November 4, 2020

- Virtual School Tour. 9:00 via Zoom
- Library hours, 8:00-3:00, Click here to access the library site.
- PTA Association Meeting, 6:00-7:00

Thursday, November 5, 2020

Thankful Thursday. What are you thankful for?

Friday, November 6, 2020

- Spirit Day Friday. Wear your blue and yellow.
- Happy Friday! Have a good weekend.

Upcoming Activities

Nov. 5 Turn your clocks back one hour

Nov. 9-22 Online Book Fair. Info. to follow

Nov. 11 No School, WEDNESDAY, Veteran's Day

Nov. 16 School Choice window closes

Nov. 17-20 Parent Teacher Conferences

Nov. 22-27 No School, Thanksgiving Break

Dec. 11-13 Virtual Jog-A-Thon

Reminders

- Contact the school office by emailing Ms. Holly at <u>hgibbard@sandi.net</u> or Ms. Maria at <u>mrodriguez8@sandi.net</u>
- New Phone # 619-605-1100
- Visit the Bay Park website at www.baypark.sandiegounified.org
- <u>Technology support for Families</u>

Make sure your child is reading or is being read to every night!

Post on Your Refrigerator for Easy Reference!

Save the Date!

The PTA is hard at work to organize a fun virtual Jog A Thon for the students this year. 2020 Virtual Jog A Thon is Dec 11–13. Please be sure to look out for details in the next few weeks!

Help Spread the Word

We have 1 more virtual school tour coming up for incoming parents for the next school year.

Wednesday November 4

Join Zoom Meeting

https://sandiegounified.zoom.us/j/81347908466

Meeting ID: 813 4790 8466

Bay Park Library-NEW HOURS

Ms. Natale is excited to be able to check out books to our Stingrays. Click here for step by step instructions on how to hold and check out books. *Make sure you follow each step*. Hours are now Wednesdays 8:00-3:00 for pick up and drop off.

Update your contact information for BPE

After all these years Bay Park Elementary finally got a new phone system. Sadly though, we have to say goodbye to our old phone number. Please update the BPE phone number in your contact info. The new number is **619–605–1100**. The greeting has changed as well. If you need to reach Ms. Holly press 2. If you need to reach Ms. Maria press 6. If you need to reach Ms. Jerica in the health office press 3. That will either take you to us or to our voicemail.

Healthy Holiday Habit

Keep fresh fruit out where your family can see it. Pears, apples, bananas, and citrus are in season. Try mandarin oranges or Clementines, which kids love because they're easy to peel. Crab apples are also a hit because they're so tiny and cute. Make fruit attractive, and kids will eat twice as much.

A huge THANK YOU!

Last week's drive thru trick or treat was such great fun seeing all of you Friday as you drove around the school. Your costumes were super creative. Most of all was seeing your faces and hearing your laughter was the best of all! Thank you Bianca and PTA members that helped with this event. Thank you teachers and staff that handed out candy. Thank you Mrs. Nieder for the emergency candy run!

